
  

 

Bellin Health Clinic Access Enrollment Form 
We’re excited to announce that starting May 1, 2023, all ChemDesign employees, 
spouses, and dependents will have access to free, confidential primary care services at 
the Bellin Health Employer Clinic at 2820 Roosevelt Road, Marinette.  

All non-medical plan members will need to present a unique Bellin Health benefits card 
to the registration desk at the time of appointment. These cards will be distributed closer 
to May 1st. In preparation for service launch, Bellin Health is requesting the names of all 
employees, spouses and dependents to be printed on the benefits card.  

If you are not electing medical coverage or you have family members that take outside 
medical programs but wish to utilize the free near-site Clinic, please complete the form 
below.  It is important to note that if this information is not provided to ChemDesign, we 
are unable to register you for access and you may be denied eligibility for services.   

Please complete the form below and return to Kaylyn Parker by Friday, April 14.  

 

Employee Name: ______________________________________________________ 

 

Spouse Name: ________________________________________________________ 

 

Dependent Name(s): 

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________ 


